
Josh Karp <jkarp@greensborovt.gov>

Fwd: "Sandy Gebbie Culvert"
1 message

Kim Greaves <townclerk@greensborovt.gov> Wed, Aug 28, 2024 at 6:38 AM
To: Eric Hanson <ehanson@greensborovt.gov>, David Kelley <davidkelley05602@gmail.com>, "Mr. MacNeil"
<macneil@greensborovt.gov>, Ellen Celnik <ecelnik@greensborovt.gov>, Bobbie Nisbet <bnisbet@greensborovt.gov>,
Josh Karp <jkarp@greensborovt.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Sandy Gebbie <psgebbie@yahoo.com>
Date: Tue, Aug 27, 2024 at 6:27 PM
Subject: Re: "Sandy Gebbie Culvert"
To: Kim Greaves <townclerk@greensborovt.gov>

Kim:  Neither Peter no I can be at the meeting Wed evening so here is a bit more explanation.

Last year the road crew told me they were going to provide a culvert at my tenant's driveway and install it.  This didn't
happen.
After this year's flooding my tenant had more erosion at the end of his driveway onto the road and I purchased a 20 ft /
15" culvert and not installed it yet.  (The previous culvert  was 30 ft and 12" diameter and had been  plugged for 2
years) When the road crew was installing culverts on Gebbie Rd they installed mine.  In addition, at the driveway and
below it, there was a 30" deep washout from flooding last year and this year.  Now the water is diverted into the field.

It seems the road crew has installed culverts at:
Sharon Jacobs-Town Hgwy 8
Susan Cammer-Gerstein-Rocking Rock Rd
Aileen Gebbie-Gebbie Rd
John Downing-Gebbie Rd (into a hay field)

I assume the Town has paid for these culverts and I am requesting the Town reimburse me for the one I purchased:
$343.44

Thank you for your consideration.

Peter & Sandy Gebbie

--
Kim Greaves
Town Clerk
Town of Greensboro
PO Box 119
Greensboro, VT 05841
greensborovt.gov
802-533-2911
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